
Ref  : DMA/AIFI/96/C 875 
Date: 20/02/2018 
 
Dear Captain 
Good Day, 
 
We would like to bring to your kind attention that the Port of Fujairah has issued a new 
Notice to the Mariners requesting the vessels to refrain from anchoring at the restricted 
anchorage areas adjacent to U.A.E East Coast Territorial waters. If any vessel is 
found anchored in the restricted area will invite a permanent entry ban, or a fine 
of AED 10,000/- or both without further clarification by the Port of Fujairah. 
 
Please find herewith attached the NTM 240/2018 issued by the Port of Fujairah, extract 
of Notice to Mariner No. 148 Version 3 (the restriction is given in paragraph 22 of this 
notice)& Notice to Mariner No. 10112012 issued by Khorfakkan Port for your kind 
reference and strict observance. 
 
 
You are requested to confirm receipt, discuss the contents in the next 
  consolidated meeting on board & keep a copy in the file DA-11 . 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Ali Mohtasham 
Accident Investigation / Fleet Inspection Expert  
Department of Maritime Affairs  
ROD Ship Management Co. 
Dept. Tel No. : +98-21-26100357 
Dept. Fax No.: +98-21-26100356 
Direct Tel No.: +98-21-23843563 
Please reply to dma@sealeaders.com 
(Note: This e-mail has been sent as BCC <blind carbon copy to : All R.O.D.-SMC 
Vessels, to eliminate the lengthy list that would result if this e-mail is printed) 
 














